
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tarrytown will hold a 

public hearing on the 18th day of June, 2018, at 8 PM, in the Municipal Building, One Depot 

Plaza, Tarrytown, New York 10591, to hear, discuss and to act upon a proposed amendment 

to the Code of the Village of Tarrytown, Chapter 291-65 Penalties for offenses to add a new 

fine or penalty of $100 for unauthorized use of kayak racks as well as confiscation of the 

kayak until the fee is paid to the Code of the Village of Tarrytown. 

 

The complete text of this legislation is available in the Clerk’s Office at Village Hall. This 

local law shall take effect immediately, as provided by law.  

 

All interested parties are invited to attend and be heard.  Access to the meeting room is 

available to the elderly and the handicapped.  Signing is available for the hearing-impaired; a 

request must be made to the Village Clerk at least five days in advance of the meeting. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 

          

DATED:  May 21, 2018 

 

Contact:   Richard Slingerland, Village Administrator 

     Tarrytown Village Hall 

     One Depot Plaza 

    Tarrytown, New York 10591 

     (914) 631-1785 
 

 


